
 
 
 

QUESTION NO 18 By Councillor Nicolson for answer by 
the Vice Chair of the Edinburgh 
Integration Joint Board at a meeting 
of the Council on 14 December 2023 

  As Chalmers Sexual Health Services and services relating 
to Astley Ainslie Hospital will no longer provide reports to the 
EIJB: 

Question (1) How will the EIJB monitor these vital Sexual Health Services 
in Edinburgh? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How can Council raise issues and concerns to improve 

these services for residents in Edinburgh? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What explanation has been given for these services (based 

in Edinburgh) being moved to a different IJB when the 

majority of the service users are within the City of 

Edinburgh? 

Answer (3)  

 


